
My wife and I have three young children we have just started to bring onto the Willamette River. Growing up in Oregon I have many 
fond memories boating, waterskiing and wakeboarding on the Willamette. It has always been a desire of mine to bring my children 
on the river and give them the same experiences I did as a child. HB 2725 would block our access and prohibit us from using the 
Willamette river. It is sad that our rights as boaters are continually under attack. I hope you do the right thing and continue to let the 
Willamette be used by everybody, not reserved for the select few.


